
 

  
 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

Stoneridge Park 

Construction Documents & Professional Services 
 

 

Date: June 26, 2023 
 
On or before May 17, 2023, three proposals were submitted in response to the above-referenced 
solicitation issued by the City of Tualatin. The proposals have been reviewed and the City of Tualatin 
intends to award a contract to the highest scoring responsible proposer, Pacific Community Design, 
Inc.  
 
Any protest to this decision must be submitted in written form to the Parks Planning & Development 
Manager, Rich Mueller, via email at Rmueller@tualatin.gov, by 3:00pm on July 3, 2023. Any written 
protest shall specify the grounds under ORS 279B.410 upon which the protest is based.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rich Mueller 

 
Rich Mueller 
Parks Planning & Development Manager 
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